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Welcome to the penultimate edition of the newsletter for 2019.

Our school boys football team took part in the inter-schools’ tournament last Friday and despite our young boys playing really well they were unable to win the competition this year. However, most of the boys are in grades 7 to 10 and will still be playing in future years and so the future looks bright for next year and onwards. The boys also played a friendly game this week with New Tribes Mission and ended the sports year on a high with a 
4 – 0 victory. At the same time the girls had basketball games with the New Tribes girls and I have been informed that they each won one game.

Tomorrow, Friday 29 November, the school will hold our annual Fun Sports Day at NSI. We will gather as early as 8am at the Sports Institute and should finish at about 2pm. Parents and guardians are encouraged to attend and support the children in this last major school event for the year.

School will finish for students next week Thursday, 5 December, with our closing assembly. Academic prizes will be given at this assembly and Primary School students will also be awarded certificates for attendance and citizenship.

Ten days after the closing assembly Goroka Grammar School will host a Carols by Candlelight concert at the Secondary Campus on Sunday 15 December. The concert will begin at 4.30pm and should finish by 7pm. It promises to be a wonderful Christmas family event and any parents who would like to participate should contact school office on 5322559 or email staffggs@gmail.com
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